City of Pembroke Pines

Frank C. Ortis, Mayor William B. Armstrong, Commissioner
Angelo Castillo,Vice-Mayor Ben Fiorendino, Commissioner
Charles F. Dodge, City Manager Iris A. Siple, Commissioner

January 24, 2006

Bergeron Land Development, Inc.
19612 S.W. 69™ Place
Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33332

TO: Ramon Lara
Project Manager

RE: Hurricane Wilma, Debris Removal
Letter of Merit

This correspondence is being sent by the City of Pembroke Pines Public Services
to recognize Bergeron Land Development Inc. and yourself for accomplishments
as it relates to hurricane debris removal in the City of Pembroke Pines, Florida
following Hurricane Wilma.

The communication, project management, organization, professionalism, and the
overall expeditious manner in which Bergeron Land Development, Inc. removed
storm generated debris from the right-of-ways throughout the city was impressive.

In closing, they were a beneficial addition to the disaster relief services, we
anticipate utilizing their services in future disasters.

Respectfully,
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Shawn W. W. Denton
City of Pembroke Pines
Director of Public Services
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